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REGULAR BARRE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 

 

Thursday, April 8, 2021 at 6:30 pm 

 

Remote Participation via ZOOM Platform 

 

The regular meeting of the Barre City Planning Commission was cancelled due to lack of quorum.  

The next regularly scheduled meeting will occur on May 13, 2021. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Janet Shatney, Planning Director 


